COLLEGE PARK FIRE RESCUE
3737 College St. = College Park, Georgia 30337
PHONE (404) 766-8248 FAX (404) 762-4611

Wade Elmore, Fire Chief

NOTICE

Effective September 1, 2014, there have been changes
to Plan Review fees, Fire Safety Certificate of
Occupancy fees, and Fire Safety Inspection fees for
College Park Fire Marshal’s Office. The new rates are
as follows:

Plan Review — $1.00 per $1,000.00 of estimated
project cost with a minimum of $50.00 and a
maximum of $500.00. These fees are applicable to all
commercial, multi-family dwellings, and new
residential sub-division projects (not applicable to one-,
and two-family structures). Plan review fees are due at
time of plan submittal. These fees are separate from
any applicable permit fees.

Fire Safety Certificate of Occupancy - $75.00 per
certificate (not applicable to one-, and two-family
structures).

Annual Fire Safety Inspection - $50.00 Invoiced
after inspection is performed (not applicable to one-,
and two-family structures).



